
NOTICE OF SPILL FROM A WASTEWATER FACILITY 

 
A spill from a wastewater treatment or collection facility has occurred. 

 
INFORMATION ABOUT THE SPILL 

 
Facility Name:  Leon Creek Water Recycling Center – 10137-003   

 

Contact for further information:  Anne Hayden – 210-233-3622   
 

Location of the spill:  42-inch Sewer Main at W. Military Dr and Leon Creek   
 

Estimated time and date of spill:  October 17, 2021 at approximately 12:49 am  
 

Estimated volume of the spill (number of gallons): Spill estimated > 100,000 gallons   
 

Type of spill:   (domestic) (industrial) (other) Explain other:  Domestic wastewater                                 
 

Area potentially affected: Leon Creek                                                                                                 
 

Suspected cause of spill:  Rain Event  
 

THE FOLLOWING ACTIONS HAVE BEEN TAKEN: 
 

 Appropriate local governmental officials have been notified. 
 

 TCEQ regional office has been notified. 
 

 The spill has been contained. 
 

 Increased monitoring of water supply systems has been initiated. 
 

 The cause of the spill has been corrected. 
 

 Clean-up activities are underway/completed. 
 

 Other:   
 

PERSONS MAY WISH TO TAKE THE FOLLOWING PERSONAL PRECAUTIONS 
 

 Use only water that has been distilled or boiled at a rolling boil for at least one minute for 

all personal uses including drinking, cooking, bathing and tooth brushing 
 
 Don’t swim in affected area streams, ponds or lakes. 

 
 Always wash hands thoroughly before preparing or eating food. 

 
 Always wash hands thoroughly after any contact with animals, soil or diapers. 

 
 Private well owners may wish to treat their well water, have their well water tested and 

inspect their wells for proper siting, construction and maintenance. 

 


